
Subject to Deed of Company Arrangement

Attn: Customers
After more than 20 years having a warehouse located at 2/12 Boolarra Street,
Hemmant, we are moving our warehouse location.

When?
Our new warehouse will be stocked and ready on Thursday, 20th December 2018.

Where?
The new address is Unit 6 / Number 5 Gilmore Place, Rocklea, 4106
It is located approximated 33 minutes South-East of our old location.

What You Need to Do
We are not anticipating any interruption to business. If you have any orders to
collect on and after the 20th December, please ensure you go to our new address
only. All orders scheduled for pickup prior to the 20th are to be collected from 2/12
Boolarra Street, Hemmant, our original warehouse address.

Please update your address details in your system, and it is recommended that you
contact your regular drivers to ensure they don’t go to the old address out of habit.

Questions?
Jeff, the warehouse manager is overseeing the transfer of inventory and is available
on 0417 192 608. Alternatively, you can contact head office with any questions on
(02) 9750 3677.

Thank you for your support, and on behalf of the Statewide team, Merry Christmas
and a Happy New Year.


